
Thurs May 2 

Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible Study 
1:00pm Prayer Shawl 
Committee 

7:30 AA Meeting 
 

Friday May 3 

7:00pm FLW 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 
 

Sun May 5 

9:30am 
10:45am Sunday School 
11:00am Congregational 
meeting 

2:00 FLY Youth Group 

4:00pm FLW 
 

Mon May 6 

5:30pm Basketball 

7:00pm Thorsmen 
 

Tues May 7 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 
Noon Faith in Action & 
La Casita meeting 
6:30pm Festival Chorale 

7:00pm FLW 
 

Wed May 8 

9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00 Open Library at 
La Casita 
11:00am Pastors Study 
group 

6:00pm Bell Choir 

7:00pm Vocal Choir 
 

Thurs May 9 

Noon Verse-by-Verse 
Bible study 
7:30pm AA meeting 
 

Fri May 10 

7:00pm FLW 

7:00pm FLW Basketball 
 

Sat May 11 

6:00pm FLW Men’s & 
Women’s group 
 

Sun May 12 

Mother’s Day 

9:30am 

10:45am Sunday School 
11:00am Coffee and 
Conversation 
2:00 FLY Youth Group 

4:00pm FLW 
 

Mon May 13 

5:30pm Basketball 

7:00pm Thorsmen 
 

Tues May 14 

9:00am Tuesday Crew 
10:00am Property Com-
mittee meeting 
6:30pm Endowment 
Committee meeting 
6:30pm Finance Com-
mittee meeting 

6:30pm Festival Chorale 
7:00pm FLW 
 

Wed May 15 

Janet out of the office 

9:00am Rosemallers 
11:00 Open Library at 
La Casita 
11:00am Pastors Study 
group 
5:15pm Worship & Mu-
sic Committee mtg. 

6:00pm Bell Choir 

7:00pm Vocal Choir 

Events this Week and Beyond! 

UPCOMING FLY EVENTS 

Sunday, May 5 

2:00pm—4:30pm 

Join us for a Cinco de Mayo 

Celebration and a city-wide scavenger hunt! 

 

 

 

 

We’ll also be celebrating our graduating 

Seniors on June 2nd! 

Saturday, June 22 

10:00am—5:00pm 

Hike to Three Pools! 

Meet at St. Mark Lutheran Church at 10am 

with a lunch, towels and $$ for ice cream! 

 

 

Just for fun! Dave Fehler and Lin Wischhusen 
called Pastor to tell her a funny story! They 
won a radio contest on the day after Easter be-
cause they had heard Pastor P's sermon. The 
question was, "What one thing to do women do 
better than men that leads to better relation-
ships?" (ok, that's close to what they told me). 
The answer was LOOK EACH OTHER IN THE 
EYE!  And they knew that answer because of 
Pastor's Easter Sermon!   Hooray for them! 



Sunday Servants 5-5-19 

Worship Assistant: 

Sarah Tolleson 

Lector: 
Sheila Clausen 

Communion Assistant: 

Sheila Clausen 
 

May Ushers: 

Steve & Naomi Tweet 
 

Sunday Servants 5-12-19 
Worship Assistant: 

Mat Nyquist 

Lector: 

Erick Nyquest 

Communion Assistant: 
Erick Nyquest 

 
May Altar Care: 

Chris Goodman and 

Margo Jensen 

Please put the May 5th Congregational 
meeting on your calendar and plan to 
attend!  We will be moving from the 

information stage of our last meeting into 
the action stage!  Your input and 

participation is vital to the future life of 
our congregation! 

 

Graduates!! We want to honor 
our Graduates (high school, 
college, professional schools of  
all kinds). Please give us a list of  
the graduates in your family - 
and we will publish their names 
in our bulletin on the Sunday we 
honor them. That Sunday is June 
2nd! Please give us those names 
ASAP so we don't miss anyone! 
Thank you! 

Oregon Synod Regional 
Conference 

Resurrection greetings!  As we 
greet the world with Easter 

hope, let’s talk about reengag-
ing in our collective work 

around phase two.  It’s time 
move forward again! 

The planned next step for the 
Willamette Valley area is meet-

ing May 18th, 9:00-12:00 at 
Grace Lutheran Church, 435 

NW 21st St, Corvallis. 

There will be quite a few Holy 
Cross folks going, so if you’d 

like to carpool, please call your 
neighbor! 

Lutheranism 101 will meet for its last meeting 
this spring on Sunday, May 19th at 11 am - we 
will cover chapter 22. Thanks for being flexible 
as we had to move this date.  

Confirmation will have its last 
meeting for this school year on 

Sunday, May 19th from 12:30 to 
2pm. Please remember to bring a 

bulletin from a worship service 
you attended, and fill out a 

Worship Wisdom form before 
coming to class if at all possible. 
The Entire Confirmation Class is 
invited to participate in all FLY 
events, and in the FLY Mission 

trip at Lutherwood this summer! 
Talk to Pastor or to Sarah 
Tolleson for more details.  


